
 

March 19, 2018 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 

 

The Honorable Jeff Sessions  

Attorney General 

U.S. Department of Justice 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

 

Dear Attorney General Sessions: 

 I write to formally request all documentation that describes the basis for the 

recommendation of the FBI’s Office of Professional Responsibility that the former Deputy 

Director be terminated. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this request. 

      Sincerely, 

    

      Charles E. Grassley 

      Chairman 

 

 

  

 


